
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to resolve regional issues through dialogue, expresses
condolences over Kurdistan victims

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with several leaders of Al-

Hikma National Movement on 17/1/2024 and affirmed the importance of forming strong local

governments capable of keeping up with their duties and elevating the service and development

reality in the provinces.

His Eminence also indicated the importance of field presence, as well as providing service to

our people as much as possible and maintaining communication with the people.

Regarding politics, H.E. stated the importance of supporting the government in implementing its

governmental program.

Regarding regional affairs, H.E. stressed the importance of hating the blood-shed in Gaza and

for the international community to bear responsibility for putting an end to this war and

providing aid for the besieged Palestinian people of Gaza.

Moreover, H.E. stressed the importance of solving issues with dialogues and saving the region

from the downfalls of tension and conflicts. H.E. also expressed our sympathies and condolences

to the victims’ families in the Kurdistan Region.


